Hi Kurtis,
Transgrid Reference Number: 2023-375

State Significant Development (SSD-59906734) - Yarrabin
(Phoenix) Pumped Hydro - Advice on SEARs
Thank you for referring to Transgrid for review.
We can advise that this isn’t a customer project. The customer will need to engage Transgrid via
a Connection Processes Agreement to facilitate a connection to Transgrid’s network and will
need to include all new connection assets as part of its approval.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our team.

Thank you,

Skye Shanahan
Easements and Development Assessment Advisor | Community and Policy

Transgrid | 180 Thomas Street, Sydney NSW 2000
T: (02) 9620 0104 M: 0438 310 122,

E: Skye.Shanahan@transgrid.com.au W: www.transgrid.com.au
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